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Newsletter No. 3 
Autumn Term - Friday 24th September 2021 

 

Parent code of conduct 

 

This week, we have had incidents of 

disagreements between parents 

happening at drop off and collection. 

Please can we reinforce that parental 

behaviour should set the example that 

we ask from our children. There should 

not be rude or aggressive behaviour 

towards other parents and the children 

should not be subjected to hearing foul 

language or seeing unacceptable 

conduct. 

The school has the right to refuse 

parents access to the site if their 

behaviour is deemed unacceptable and 

these behaviours will be acted upon. 

 

 Road safety 
 

We have had reports from parents of ‘near-

misses’ with children cycling when parents 

are leaving school. We will be reminding all 

children of the importance of road safety. 

All children riding bikes or scooters MUST 

be wearing a helmet and should be 

accompanied by an adult (unless the child is 

in Upper Key Stage 2 and a competent 

rider).  

Please can we also remind parents about 

the importance of parking in a considerate 

manner, especially at the top of the Drang. 

 

 Home School Review meetings 
 

Home school review meetings begin next 

week and appointments have been sent 

out. You will receive an email with the link 

for the meeting specific to your child’s class 

teacher. Please remember appointments 

might be on any day between Monday 27th 

September and Friday 8th October. Please 

let us know if you do not receive the email, 

or you have not been given an appointment 

time. 

Clubs 

Please remember the closing date for 

applications is TODAY and we will not 

accept late applications. Confirmation of 

places will be sent out next week. Thank 

you.  

 

 Earlybirds 
 

Due to the rise in staffing costs, Earlybirds now costs £1.25 a session, which must be paid 

through the Parent Pay system in advance of attendance. Thank you 
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TERM DATES 2021/2022 

Autumn Term: Mon 6th Sept to Fri 17th Dec  

Spring Term: Tues 4th Jan to Fri 8th Apr 

Summer Term: Mon 25th April to Fri 26th Jul 

 

INSET DATES 2021/2022: 

Tues 4th Jan 

Fri 18th Feb 

Mon 25th Jul 

Tues 26th Jul 

Mon 28th Feb: School Closed (replacement bank holiday for the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 

 

 

 

 

Aspens Catering 

Due to food shortages and 

difficulties with deliveries, 

currently there may need to be 

changes to the school dinner 

menu at short notice. We will 

always ensure that the children 

get a meal and will try to keep 

parents informed of necessary 

changes. Sorry for any 

inconvenience.  

 

St Enoder Church Harvest Festival 

Sunday 3rd October 2021 at 10am 
 

All tinned and long life food items gratefully received to decorate the church and then 
donation to the food bank.  

Donations can be left in the church or contact Donna Moore who can collect. 

 
 


